
From: sulli sulli [mailto:unicorns moonbeams@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2015 7:15 AM 
To: PUC 
Subject: RE: DG 14-380 

Public Utilities Commission, 

RE: Petition for Approval of a Firm Transportation Agreement with Tennessee Gas 
Pipeline Company, LLC (DG 14-380). 

This is for an agreement for a pipeline that has not been approved by FERC yet. This 
pipeline has not been built yet. 

There are three other pipelines already in use that can be used by the Tennessee Gas 
Pipeline company, LLC. 

There is the Portland Pipeline already in use, not up to capacity. 

There is the Spectra NJ-NY Pipeline already in service. 

There is the Williams Rockaway lateral & northeast connector that is already in service, 
not up to capacity. Sometime this year (2015) it will go from 100,000 dth in service to 
547,000 dth in service. 

This is more than enough "capacity" for the Tennessee Gas Pipeline Company without 
Liberty's petition for approval of a Firm Transportation Agreement with the Tennessee 
Gas Pipeline Company, LLC 

There is no need to approve Liberty's petition for approval of a Firm Transportation 
Agreement with Tennessee 
Gas Pipeline Company. 

DG 14-380 is not prudent, just and reasonable. 

I urge you to vote NO and DENY this petition. 

Thank you for this consideration. 

The Sullivan Family 
155 Old Wilton Road 
New Ipswich, NH 03071 


